
Burneside Parish Council.                  04.01.2022.  

Burneside Parish Council have been trying to gather information regarding the upcoming 

Burneside Road closure. Please find below the information that we have received so far. 

We have passed concerns on to CCC Highways and encourage residents to let us know 

about concerns and issues. Contact details can be found at www.burneside-pc.org.uk    

 

The closure timescale and diversion routes can be found on the link below (if not showing 

choose ‘next two weeks’ in top right corner of the map): 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/roads-transport/highways-pavements/roads/road-

works/newroadworksmap.asp  

 Burneside Road is to be closed for flood relief works as part of the new 

development.  

 The road will be closed for 7 weeks, not the stated 11 weeks. This will be corrected 

online.  

 The official diversion route given is via Winter Lane.  
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Burneside Parish Council.                  04.01.2022.  

Bus Route 45: 

Information on the Stagecoach website can be found here: 

https://www.stagecoachbus.com/service-updates/serviceupdatesarticle?SituationId=ID-

04/01/2022-08:18:11:649  

 

Information given by CCC can be found below: 

‘The service 45 and 445 will continue to serve Burneside but will run via Windermere Road 

and Hollins Lane, so it is likely the Sprint Holme stop will not be served and only the stops at 

the Church and Ford Bridge will be in use during the closure’.  

Stagecoach are waiting for final information and if there are any changes CCC will contact us 

again.  
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